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Magical Christmas Forest:
OPS Present 374 Annual Forest

Y at St. Johns Church

Join us to decorate
L Thurs. Dec. 6th

Visit Friday, Saturday or Sunday
Bring Food for the Food Bank (or
Toys for Tots), both welcomed

d

orc:ngewlle

FOODBANK

caring for the community

Salvation Army Kettle:

Coming up in early December

RCO one again will staff the

Kettle at the LCBO on Fri night 2
& Sat all day. \!
Exact date and schedule of shifts

to come soon. 2017 ¢

Christmasiinithe Park;
43 Volunteerwithiihe OptimistiClub;

Help with the displays
& lights. They help us

at Ribfest!

Sign up with President
Dave for these days:

9:00am to mid afternoon

Sat & Sun Nov 24th & 25t l
Sat & Sun Dec 1st & 2nd

,‘ RCO Christmas Social

Tues Dec. 18 spouses & guests welcome!
The Hall is decorated'

Kelly will cook us a delicioius festive meal,
and there will be lots of Fun and Surprises,
Sign up on TeamSnap asap

™ Be sure to attend our next meeting
Tuesday, November 27th and bring
along lots of food for the Food Bank.
We will place t under our tree.

Rotary i
Club of Orangeville

OrangevilleRotary.ca

Hospital
Bavilion
Upgates

Construction
Continues!

Structure is up,
shingles are on.

Planter Beds and
Paver granular now
prepared.

More great work
from Devonleigh &
Whispering Pines!

Board Meeting:
7:00pm Tues. Dec.4th

* at RCR Realty

Members always welcome!

Rotary ;;

Club of Orangeville

Santa's Parade
Photos:

Here's a teaser
lots more on page 2!

orangeville

FOODBANK

caring for the community
Orangeville Food Bank
Moat Needed Ttems
Juice!! Large & Small
Canned Fruit
Bring Canned Pasta

Large Cans of Beans (in
Lots of Food

sauce/baked beans)
to our next

Canned Potatoes
Side Kicks / Noodles
Meeting:
Nov. 27th!!

Food Bank
Reminder

Large cans of Soup
School Snacks (pudding cups, fruit
cups, granola bars)

e Crackers

donate online: Canada
Helps.org

giving made simple
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Santa Claus Parade:

[ots of Fun!

Well done everyone who built the
float, rode on the float, walked beside
the float (and drove the float), as well
as those who dismantled it on

Rotary/in Orangeville!

Great to see the two clubs joining together on an
event' looking forward to working together on
our Pilot Project starting in 2019!
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